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The purpose of this newsletter is to provide 
specialized information regarding your 
neighborhood. The newsletter will also be 
available on the Stone Wood Hills Homeowners 
Association website (www.stonewoodhills.net)  
 
Officer Contact information: 
Debra Ball - President 
president@stonewoodhills.net 
 
Shih Shin Chou - Vice President 
vicepresident@stonewoodhills.net 
 
Todd Patton - Treasurer 
treasurer@stonewoodhills.net 
 
John & Debra Baker - Secretary 
secretary@stonewoodhills.net 
 
Committee Contacts: 
Diana Hernandez - Beautification 
beautification@stonewoodhills.net 
 
Michael Ball - Architectural  
architectural@stonewoodhills.net 
 
Kaye Mills - Newsletter 
newsletter@stonewoodhills.net 

 

 BEAUTIFICATION: 
Now is the time to apply pre-emergent weed 
control to your lawn. 
 
SPRING PROJECTS: 
The SHHOA has an Architectural Committee to 
help ensure that fences, out buildings and other 
home enhancements follow the Covenants for our 
neighborhood.  Please contact 
architectural@stonewoodhills.net if you have 
any questions. 

SAFETY FIRST! 
Several of our neighbors have experienced 
home break-ins over the past few months.  
We plan to have a representative from the 
Police Department and/or Crime 
Commission attend one of our upcoming 
meetings.  "Alert Neighbors" is a 
neighborhood watch program that has 
become lax and is prioritized to be jump-
started in our neighborhood. 
If you see someone that "does not belong" 
or is "loitering" in the neighborhood, call 
the Non-emergency Police Department 
918-259-8400 to report.  
 
CAUTION!  If you believe someone has 
broken in, and is still in your home DO NOT 
ENTER.  Call 911 immediately. 
 

COVENANTS are in place to help ensure 
property value is maintained for all 
homeowners and our neighborhood 
continues to be a premier place to live.  See 
website to review Covenants.   Note 
especially Page 9 for Amendment re “Out 
Buildings”.  Architectural Committee 
approval is required PRIOR to start of any 
construction! 

March Monthly HOA Meeting: 
Thursday, March 8 @ 7:00 p.m. 

B.A. Library, 300 W. Broadway Ave 
Meetings are strategy sessions and address new 
and ongoing issues while planning for impending 
issues such as an aging infrastructure.  All 
residents are encouraged to attend.   

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Please let us know if you have a comment, suggestion and/or concern that you would 
like to have mentioned in the Newsletter (newsletter@stonewoodhills.net).  Your 

input and suggestions are ALWAYS welcome!      

  Helpful Numbers:  
   
  Police Emergency: 911 
  Police Non-emergency 918-259-8400 
  Crime Prevention 918-451-8213 
  Fire Department 918-259-8360 
  Action Center: 918-258-3587 
      To report activity in violation of  
      City Ordinance, such as a vehicle parked 
      on the street over 24 hours (cars, boats, 
      RV’s, trailers), basketball goals in the 
      street or over the sidewalk, etc. 
      See City of B.A. website for enforceable  
      Codes/Ordinances.   
 (www.brokenarrowok.gov) 
       
  To report a Power Outage (including  
     street light out), call PSO   888-216-3523 

  Do Not Call List (Home/Cell) 888-382-1222 

ACTION ITEM: 
 
We are aware that some     
Homeowners may not have or 
use e-mail, so we will have 
the Newsletter delivered to 
all homes until such time as 
we can obtain e-mail 
addresses for those who 
prefer to receive the 
Newsletter in this manner.   
 
In that regard, please send 
your name, address and e-
mail address to:  
info@stonewoodhills.net to 
be included in the email 
distribution list. 

Stone Wood Hills                      NEWSLETTER              Page 2 

MARCH, 2012 

NOTICE UPCOMING EVENT!!!  
ANNUAL NEIGHBORHOOD 

GARAGE SALE 
8:00AM TO 3:00PM 

SATURDAY, MAY 19, 2012 
($$$ Plan now to ‘spring clean’ and 

participate $$$) 

SAFETY FIRST! 
Remember to follow the directional signs around the traffic circles!   
Also, be sure to yield to oncoming traffic.   
Please remind your children who drive of these important safety rules. 
 


